
Regarding SB 391: written testimony only, proponent 

 

Respected Committee members,  

I am in support of this bill in that it takes an active step in addressing improvements in our voting 
process. 

This particular bill concerns stating the number of years an incumbent running for office has held that 
specific office; this needs to be printed with the candidate’s name on the ballot. 

The provision in this bill is a provision I would support. 

Thank you so much for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Jill O’Connor 

12632 Walmer 

Overland Park, Kansas  66209 

913-220-4925  

 


